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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 8:01 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Camp Connect - Various Updates (including videos!)

Introducing...
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Our Campmeeting community continues to look wonderful because of our amazing 

Superintendent Nate Godfrey. To assist Nate during the summer, we would like to 

welcome Hunter Bojanic to the groundskeeping crew! 

Leaf Collection...
Spring leaf collection is now over. Leaf collection will begin again in the fall. Fall 

collection information will be provided in a Camp Connect & Newsletter. 

Upcoming Bible Festival Events...
At 7 p.m. Friday, June 2 at the Tabernacle, the Mt. Gretna Bible Festival Summer 

Prorams begin. Bishop Charles Brown, Jr. of the United Zion Church will deliver the 

message, "Lord, I Have Heard." 

At 7 p.m. Sunday, June 4, a concert by the Mennonite Children's Choir of Lancaster will 

take place. 

Everyone is invited. 

New Water Tower Videos...
We are super excited to be able to share videos of our new water tank being lifted into 

place! A huge THANK YOU to Ben Slotznick for taking these videos and making them 

available to all of us! 

1 Minute Video - Actual lifting played back at 10x speed  

10 Minute Video - Actual lifting in real time  

20 Minute Video - includes crane set-up and take-down as well as lifting  
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